
 
 
 

 
Notice of Decision to Certify Emission Reduction Credits 

May 3, 2024 
Pursuant to the requirements of California Health and Safety Code Section 40713 and District Rule 
26.7.B.4, all interested persons are notified of the Air Pollution Control Officer’s (APCO) decision to 
certify an Emission Reduction Credit (ERC) for the following applicant.  The proposed ERC is in 
units of tons per year. 
 
The public may submit written comments on the preliminary decision during the 30-day period 
following the date of publication of this notice.  The public is welcome to inspect, at the District 
office, the information submitted by the applicants and the supporting analyses for the preliminary 
decisions.  After reviewing all comments received, the APCO shall provide written notification of 
the final decision to grant or deny any ERC to any person or agency submitting comments on the 
proposed ERC during the comment period. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact John Harader at 805/303-3682 or 
johnh@vcapcd.org. 
 
ERC Certificate No. 1252 
 

Company ROC NOx PM-10 SOx 
Chevron U.S.A. Inc. 
3916 State Street, Suite 200 
Santa Barbara, CA 
Application No. 01494-631 

 

0.89 3.08 0.44 0.05 

 
The emission reductions result from the shutdown of three Allison 4800 BHP / 4.0 MW Turbine 
Generators (G-1, G-2, G-3) that provided electrical power on OCS (Outer Continental Shelf) Oil 
Platform Gail. 
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